
 

Masterton District Youth Council 

Wednesday 29 November 2023 

5.30pm 

Waiata House 

 

UNCONFIRMED MINUTES 

1. Welcome/Karakia  

Welcome to Youth Council members and run through of agenda  

Apologies from Adelaide, Stella, Ellie and Lauren, Grace 

 

2. Wellbeing Check In 

Bella ran a wellbeing check in with the Council with the aid of some wellbeing check in cards. Everyone read 

the emotion on their card and the definition on the back. No one had any other concerns to raise.   

3. Updates from Council  

Stella sent her apologies but is keen for us to give our ideas for the Long Term Plan so we can work 

on this in 2024.  

 

4. Co – Chairs Convo 

No co- chairs present.  

 

5. Team Updates  

Ella is leaving         to go overseas and will be back in two years. She will also be at our end of year 

party, so you can say goodbye to her then.  

 

HIVE – Tammy met with The Hive, to learn about what they do and how we can work with them. In 

2024. Check them out here - https://thehive.nz/  

 

End of Year Party Updates 

Saturday 9th December, from 1-4pm.  

Bowling. A round, do Sneaky Santa and have some kai.  

Bring: $10 present, wrapped that anyone would like.  

 

Bella to run Sneaky Santa.  

 

Tammy needs numbers by end of the week.  

 

https://thehive.nz/


6. Next Year’s Meeting: 

Finalise dates and information to come.  

 

• Chat about things we can do next year: 

• Have different roles, responsibilities in the team (leading karakia etc.) 

• Co – Chairs lead the meetings. 

• Have different groups/ sub committees that work on things we are passionate about 

• Meeting more  

• Having a calendar of things to work towards.  

• Re- branding/ website and updating our bios and webpage.  

• Working on Teams/ a way to communicate.  

• Rules – that we make.  

• A lot more hands on and brainstorms (someone that collects things) 

• Who do we work with and how? 

• Community meet up – all the youth leaders. During school times.  

 

7. We wrote our highlights of 2023 and what we’re looking forward to in 2024.  

 

8. Are you staying in the Youth Council in 2024? 

Tammy will be reaching out to some of you personally, around your commitment for next year and 

will be asking if you are planning to continue.  

 

Please let Tammy know by the 1st of January 2024 as to whether you are planning to continue, as 

we will start recruiting for new members if needed over the summer.  

 

Closed:  6.45pm 


